
 

 

 

 

Feedback: SITA medical schemes comparative analysis 

2023 - 6 November 2023 
 

Members of SITA may recall that an analysis of the medical-aid scheme was conducted by Moso 

Consulting Services and roadshows were conducted across offices. A presentation was conducted, and 

the following recommendations were made: 

 

• Discovery, Bonitas, and Medihelp, as the current SITA-designated schemes, continue to serve 

employees owing to financial sustainability, value proposition, and administrative efficiency. 

• That Bestmed and Umvuso be considered as additional medical-aid schemes to serve employees at 

SITA. 

 

Members are therefore requested to read the attached presentation with the recommendations and 

advise the PSA whether SITA should proceed with the addition of the two proposed medical-aid schemes 

and indicate whether they ACCEPT or REJECT the recommendation. 

 

Members are requested to return the form to Zamani.Dladla@psa.co.za or local shop stewards by 15 

November 2023. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact the nearest PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: STATE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AGENCY (SITA) 

07-11-2022 

 
 


